
Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>

Class Technology - TFC payment Sheralee Grayston

Jane Bush <Jane@bda-associates.co.uk> 25 March 2020 at 17:06
To: Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>
Cc: John Smithurst <John@bda-associates.co.uk>

Hi Georgina

Hope you are OK at this difficult time.

I have submitted the FPS to HMRC for Sheralee’s payment.  The monies were taken out of The Class Technology
Pension scheme on 13 March 2020.

Kind Regards

Jane

From: Georgina Stuliglowa <georginas@pensionpractitioner.com>
Sent: 27 February 2020 13:11
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